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 Wear and share your "I Support the MRA" sticker on

your social media accounts. You can pick up a sticker

at our All Together Now event or from one of our

board members. 

Make a meaningful financial gift on #GivingTuesday

Become a MelRose Angel - our monthly giving

program. https://givebutter.com/MelRoseAngels  

Volunteer 22 hours of service for 2022!

Share our mission with your friends and family.

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, November 30,  for

#GivingTuesday 2021. I will be sharing some great posts

on our Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter accounts,

inviting you to learn how we are making a difference in

the lives of the young people we. We could not have done

it without your support, and we look forward to seeing

how you can Help Youth Shine  in 2022.

We have several different ways you can show your

support for the MRA Foundation. 

Make sure to follow us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter,

and YouTube.

#GIVINGTUESDAY2021

#GIVINGTUESDAY

2021

ALL TOGETHER NOW -

A FUNDRAISER

BENEFITING THE MRA

NINJAS

NINJA NOTES

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

http://www.themrafoundation.org/atn
https://www.themrafoundation.org/give/
http://www.themrafoundation.org/
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NINJA NOTES

by Rose Cruzan 

Make plans to attend All Together Now: A Global Event Celebrating Local Theatre

Sunday, November 14, 2021, at 2:00 pm at the historic Royal Theater in Danville. This

event will showcase over 60 young performers from central Indiana. Tickets are a $5.00

suggested donation per person. All proceeds from this event will benefit the MRA Jr,

Board Ninja program. Tickets are available now at www.givebutter.com/atn .      

WWW.THEMRAFOUNDATION.ORG

The Ninjas have been busy planning the

upcoming fundraiser "All Together

Now!" on Sunday, November 14. They

have recently welcomed two new Jr.

Board members and are recruiting

committee members. Led by Owen

Boatright as their President, they've

hosted a free Laser Tag event on

Wednesday, October 20, and are very

excited to begin planning their winter

seasonal events. They hope to enlist

more Ninjas soon and will continue to

work hard on their mission to provide a

safe and inclusive place for youth.   

Must be a High School Freshman

through Senior

Must have the desire to mentor a 5th

through 8th-grade student

Must be willing to commit to

contacting your mentee weekly

Must be ready to make a 6-month

commitment

The MRA Jr. Board is now accepting

applications for mentors. 

Mentor requirements are:

  If you are interested in applying, please

go to www.themrafoundation.org/ninjas

Mentors Wanted

https://www.guidestar.org/profile/82-4998341
https://www.instagram.com/themrafoundation/
https://www.facebook.com/MRAFoundation
https://www.tiktok.com/@themrafoundation
http://www.givebutter.org/atn
https://www.themrafoundation.org/ninjas/

